
 

SATELLITE, AHMEDABAD 

CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS 

 

Ref No: Cir/RBS-KG/21-22/No.16                                Date: 03/08/2021                                                                                                             

To: All Parents (Jr Kg and Sr Kg) 

From: The Principal 

Subject: Workshop on Kindergarten language program  

 

Dear Parents, 

You are cordially invited to attend a workshop on “Language Programme in Kindergarten” on 07th August, Saturday. 

The workshop will be conducted by the Academic Coordinators on zoom platform. We recommend all parents to 
attend the workshop to understand the approach better. 
The link would be shared with you a day before. 
 

Details of the workshop are given below- 

Date:   07th August’21, Saturday                                                                                                                                                             

Time:   02:00 pm - 03:00 pm 

Kindly join the meeting by 01:55 pm so that the workshop can start on time. 

 

 

 

With Warm Regards,  

 

Mrs. Sharmistha Chakraborty 

The Principal - Redbricks Early Years Centre and Pre-school  

Redbricks Education Foundation 

 


